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6% September 2017
Dear Parents/Carers

Welcome back to the start of the new school year, Thope that you had a restful summer break. It was
lovely to see the children returning yesterday in their crisp new uniforms. They looked very smart —
thank you,

At the end of last term parents were informed that they would have an opportunity to come into school
at the beginning of the school year to meet their child’s new class teacher. We have organised
meetings for each year group to take place at the end of the school day. (Please refer to the dates below
for your child’s class).

Meetings will take place in the school hail and start at 3.30 pm. You will have an opportunity to hear
about the expectations, curriculum and routines for the year group. There will also be opportunities for
parents to ask questions at the end of the presentations. Following feedback from parents last year,
pupils wiil not be able to attend the meetings. We have therefore organized for pupils to be
supervised by teachers on the junior playground for the duration of the meeting from 3.30 pm
until 4.10 pm. Parents can collect their children from the junior playground at the end of the
meeting.

Friday 8t September Year |
Monday 11% September Year 2

Wednesday 13t September Year 3

Thursday 14" September Year 4
Friday 15" September Year 5
Monday 18% September Year 6

There are no after school meetings for reception parents as individual meetings are being held during
the afternoons,

Yours sincerely
Miss E Mclntosh
Head Teacher
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